
LITTLE FLOWER DEGREE AND P.G COLLEGE, UPPAL, HYDERABAD  

                                    REPORT ON TEACHER'S DAY CELEBRATION 

The Student Council of Little Flower Degree and P.G. College celebrated Teacher's 

Day  on September 5, 2023, in Montfort Hall. Students from various groups, along 

with the Student Council, came together to host a special event for the teachers. 

The program commenced with a welcome dance, followed by the lighting of a lamp 

by the correspondent, Rev. Bro. Arun Prakash, Vice Principal Jayanti Reddy, and 

senior faculty members. A prayer marked the beginning of the event, followed by 

the president's welcome speech dedicated to all the teachers. Dance performances 

were showcased by the final-year BSc MSCS students and first-year BSc BTMC 

students. The Harmonix team delivered a melodious performance, and gifts were 

distributed to the faculty members by the Student Council. As a token of 

appreciation, the Student Council, with the assistance of the media corner, prepared 

a brief video presentation for the faculty. Rev. Bro. Arun Prakash expressed 

gratitude to the students for organizing the program. Later, Lakshmi Ma'am, the 

Head of the English Department, delivered a vote of thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
Lighting of Lamp by faculty 

 
Green Greetings to Correspondent Rev.Bro. Arun 
Prakash by president Ms.Abhiya  

 
 
Welcome Dance 

 
 
Dance performance by final year students 

 
 

Cake cutting by Correspondent Rev.Bro. Arun 
Prakash and Vice principal Ms. Jayanthi Reddy 
along with faculty 

Felicitation to Vice Principal Ms. Jayanthi Reddy 
by LIC representative for rendering her services 
to the college.  

 


